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Commission still hasn't drafted formal reprimand for civil
rights director

Beth LeBlanc, The Detroit NewsPublished 8:45 a.m. ET Aug. 27, 2019

Nearly a month has passed since the Michigan Civil Rights
Commission voted to reprimand Department of Civil Rights
Director Agustin Arbulu for comments he made objectifying
women, but documentation of the action has yet to be placed in
Arbulu's personnel file.

The commission still has to draft the reprimand and vote on it,
said spokeswoman Vicki Levengood, replying to inquiries from
The Detroit News about the document's absence from Arbulu's
file.

Click here to read the complete article in The Detroit News.


